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Subject:  
Approval to Purchase Two Replacement Buses from New Flyer of America, Inc.   

 

Details:  
This item is to seek the approval to purchase two replacement 35 foot buses from New Flyer of America, Inc. at 
$407,956.53 per bus for a total cost of $815,915.06.    Delivery of the buses is expected in early 2017.  Federal 
grants will pay for $652,732.05 of the purchase (80%) with the remaining $163,183.01 from the City.   These 
buses would replace two of the 2004 buses that will have exceeded their useful life by 1 year in 2017 and did not 
have mid life rehabilitation done.  We are able to avoid paying the Producer’s Price Index increase by putting in 
the order prior to July.  These replacements were authorized in the 2015 CIP.  Transit will again purchase these 
buses through the consortium of small and medium sized transit systems lead by Connect Transit 
(Bloomington/Normal, IL) as it did in August 2015 and January 2017.    
 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Given the age and condition of these buses, the available 80% matching funds, and that the purchase was 
approved in the CIP, the purchase of the new buses is best alternative.      

 

Financial Remarks: 
Total cost of the purchase is $815,915.06.    Federal grants will pay for $652,732.05 of the purchase (80%) with 
the remaining $163,183.01 from 0430-4350-68390.   This purchase was approved in the 2015 CIP. 
 

 

Executive Recommendation: 
 Recommend approval. 

 
 


